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.A....uisc 
mtc~ association of university and college employees 

Samia Fadl 
Institute for Human Performance 
Kinesiology ,Department 
Simon Fraser University 
Burnaby, ,B. C. V5A l S6 

Dear Samia: 

September 23, 1982 

The last time I wrote to you was April 21, 1982. At that time we sent 
you an additional 5 questionnaires. 

I would appreciate some informationfrom you as to what the status of 
our 11Hea 1th Hazard Analysis of A. U. C. E. - VDT and CRT Opera tors II is . 

Originally, according to your letter of October 16, 1981, the Walkthourgh 
was to be done between January and February of this year; the Comprehensive 
report was to be done between December 1981 and the beginning of March 1982 and 
the Concluding seminar was to be done by March 1982. 

In addition we were presented with and accepted an itemized budget on 
the basis of the being done at the suggested times. We have paid some money 
to study but not all, we expect some opinion from you as to what amount is out-
standing. Understandably we don't feel very happy with the lack of results 
against the amount still outstanding to you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUGE Local l 

•202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


